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 Enquiries to: Norma Adjepong 

Phone no: 01923 278150 

Our reference: CPA/IF1  

Date: 20th January 2022 

Dear Resident.  
 
Proposed No Waiting At Any Time, Cassiobury Park Avenue. 
 
Your local Ward Councillors have received requests to review the on street parking on Cassiobury 
Park Avenue between Gade Avenue and Swiss Avenue. This follows incidents where larger 
emergency vehicles have been unable to navigate through the area due to parked vehicles on both 
sides of the road.  
 
In addition to the existing Monday to Friday No Waiting restrictions, it is proposed that sections of no 
waiting at any time restrictions (double yellow lines) are implemented, to enable vehicles to pass and 
improve access and road safety, similar to that seen on Cassiobury Park Avenue between 
Rickmansworth Road and Shepherds Road.   
 
The proposals are shown on the enclosed plan. (Drawing Reference TRO/21/117).  As local residents, 
we are seeking your views on these proposals prior to undertaking any formal consultation. If you 
wish to make a comment on the proposals, please contact me by telephone or email 
TID@watford.gov.uk. The deadline for receipt of comments is 10th February 2022.  
 
Upon completion of the consultation we will share results with your local ward councillors for a 
decision on whether or not to proceed with the proposals, if there is support for the proposal, a 
further statutory consultation stage will be carried out and we will write to you again when this 
occurs.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

N. Adjepong 
 
Norma Adjepong 
Traffic Engineer.  


